UEGIIR  REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
V EB DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
— MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

MAR 277 02

MARINA ADVISORY
No. 2024-08
Series of 2024

TO: ALL SHIPPING COMPANIES, SHIP OWNERS, SHIP OPERATORS,
SHIP CHARTERERS WITH SHIP ENGAGED IN INTERNATIONAL
VOYAGES, FILIPINO SEAFARERS, AND ALL CONCERNED
ENTITIES AND INDIVIDUALS

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF STRICT ADHERENCE TO SHIP SECURITY PLAN, RISK
MITIGATION MEASURES, AND BEST MANAGEMENT PRACTICES
IN THE INDIAN OCEAN AND THE GULF OF ADEN

For the safety and security of all vessels and all Filipino seafarers, notice is hereby
given to all concerned whose vessels and crews will transit the Indian Ocean and
the Gulf of Aden, to observe the following protocols:

1. Register the voyage with the United Kingdom Maritime Trade Operations;
2. Conduct a thorough risk assessment; and
3. Adopt the BMP5 counter-piracy mitigation measures.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

Issuedon 22 MAR 74 at Manila, Philippines.
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